
United Nations Secretary-General’s 
Peacebuilding Fund (PBF)  
in Bosnia and Herzegovina

DURATION:

Nov. 2023 – Nov. 2026
(Fully established in October 
2024)

WHAT ARE WE TRYING TO ACHIEVE?

To strengthen the coordination, coherence, and impact of peacebuilding efforts across 
Bosnia and Herzegovina, utilizing the PBF as a catalyst. 

HOW?

•	 Enhancing coordination, quality, coherence, monitoring, evaluation, and strategic 
communications of PBF initiatives.

•	 Supporting a Peacebuilding Committee, composed of key peacebuilding 
stakeholders, to enhance peacebuilding coherence and impact across Bosnia and 
Herzegovina, utilizing the PBF as a catalyst. 

WHO ARE WE?

PBF Manager: Samir Omerefendić

M&E Analyst: Nadja-Azra Uzunović

Admin & Finance Associate: Jasminka Selimović

Communications Analyst: Amra Vranješ

WHERE?

Office of the United Nations Resident Coordinator in coordination with the Ministry of 
Foreign Affairs in Bosnia and Herzegovina.

The Secretary-General’s Peacebuilding Fund is the United Nations' leading instrument to invest in prevention and peacebuilding, in 
partnership with the wider UN system, national and subnational authorities, civil society organizations, regional organizations and 
multilateral banks. The Fund supports joint UN responses to address critical peacebuilding opportunities, connecting development, 
humanitarian, human rights and peacebuilding pillars.


